
Hello  - 

We can't believe summer is right around the corner! As a reminder, the residence halls will close on 11 



& University community standards will be enforced during finals & graduation time. As such, the 
following process is in place: 

• If residents are documented for alleged policy violations disturbing the community & are found 
to have completed finals more than 24 hours prior, they may be asked to vacate within the next 
2 hours. 

• If residents are documented for alleged policy violations & still have finals remaining, they will 
be contacted via email after finals regarding scheduling a student conduct meeting. 

As residents are responsible for following HRL & University community standards, the student conduct 



MEAL SERVICE: 

Reminder that the last meal served for the semester is breakfast on Sunday May 15th, 2022. Dining for 
summer school will resume when classes resume. 

MAIL SERVICE UPDATE: 

Be sure to update your forwarding address on your MyCSULB account. If you are expecting a package 
after you have left, please contact the vendors to update the shipping address. All First-Class mail will be 
forward to the address entered in your MyCSULB account. 

  

Please contact your RA, ARLC, RLC, or the housing office with any questions! 

Good luck on your finals! 

  

  

GO BEACH!
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